Construction Advisory Committee
Tuesday, December 18, 2012
City Hall, 301 W. 2™ Street
Boards and Commissions Room
10:00 a.m.-11:30 a.m.

Cancellation Notice

The Construction Advisory Committee’s regular scheduled meeting on Tuesday, December 18, 2012, has
been cancelled due to a lack of quorum. The next scheduled meeting will occur on January 15, 2013 at
One Texas Center at the regularly scheduled time, as shown above.



